
  

      PUBLIC HEARING(S) NOTICE 
 
 

The Town of Carthage will hold multiple Public Hearings on Monday, June 16, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. at the McDonald 
Building located at 207 McReynolds Street to discuss the following topics:  
 

1. The Board will consider he adoption of the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 balanced budget. 
 

All persons wishing to make comments or ask questions are invited to attend the Public Hearings at the Board of 
Commissioners Meeting. Comments may be submitted in writing to the Town Clerk at 4396 Hwy. 15-501, 
Carthage, North Carolina 28327 or by email at townclerk@townofcarthage.org, any time prior to the Public 
Hearing. For questions, please call Town Hall at (910) 947-2331 Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m. 

 

Publish dates:  Wednesday June 4, 2025 
                           Sunday, June 8, 2025 

 
Requested by: Kim Gibson, Town Clerk 
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